
Clay Ganesha Awareness Rally 

 

On 23rd August 2025, Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan’s Public School organized a Clay 

Ganesha Awareness Rally in the BHEL campus. About 100 students from Classes VI, 

VII, and VIII enthusiastically participated in the 

programme coordinated by Mr. Ramulu, Scouts 

ans guides  Department. 

The rally aimed to spread the message “Say No to 

POP, Use Eco-friendly Clay Ganesha”, 

encouraging the community to adopt sustainable 

practices during Ganesh Chaturthi. Students 

carried placards with catchy slogans, raised eco-

friendly chants, and explained to onlookers the harmful effects of Plaster of Paris 

(POP) idols on water bodies and aquatic life. They also emphasized the benefits of 

using clay idols that naturally dissolve in water without polluting the environment. 

The programme was accompanied and guided by teachers Mrs. Mary Sarala, Mrs. 

Bharathi  Mrs.Maheshwari, Mrs. Sukanya, and Mr. Sandeep Reddy, whose support 

ensured the success of the event. The residents of BHEL Township appreciated the 

students’ efforts, lauding them as young ambassadors of environmental conservation. 

The rally not only spread awareness but also inspired the community to celebrate 

Ganesh Chaturthi in an eco-friendly and responsible manner. 

 


